Sent: 21/05/2025 7:16:16 PM
Subject: DA2025/0132 Concerns

Good Afternoon,

I’'m writing to reiterate my strong objection to the proposed McDonald’s development on Kenneth Road,
following the recent DA revisions.

Despite one update made on the opening hours, it’s clear the concerns raised by local residents have not been
meaningfully addressed. Traffic congestion is already a major issue—further worsened by nearby fast-food
outlets like KFC—and this development will only add to the chaos, safety risks, and disruption for the
community.

We're also deeply concerned about increased noise, pollution, and litter, especially in a family-oriented
residential area that’s already saturated with major retail and fast food. The changes made seem more about
compliance than community impact.

As a local ratepayer and resident, | urge Council to reconsider this development. The community deserves
better planning and genuine engagement—not box-ticking.

Kind regards,

Marissa Papaioannou



